
April, 2019 MLAOC Newsletter Page 10 

Hard Water Meet, Pickering 
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A cold winter day did not stop 35 energetic 

MLAOC members from coming out to cure 
their winter blues and talk about antique 
outbound motors.

President Ron Stevenson outlined the busy 
2019 MLAOC schedule of events that includes 
several NEW events . See our updated  

Schedule of Events on page 12 & 13 of this 
Newsletter or at www.mlaoc.ca

Brent and Becky Valois from the Ontario 
Power Boat Racing Association ( OPBRA ) 
talked about their three race weekends in 

2019 and their strong affiliation with MLAOC. 
All of there races are free for the public to 
attend and MLAOC will have static displays at 

two of  their events.

Sandy Kennedy spoke about the great success of the www.mlaoc.ca web site and our need to promote the Club 

more on social media going forward. Shortly there after, Matt Lockett and Dana Torch both volunteered to 
coordinate the MLAOC social media presence. Thank you to both of them for their passion and desire to help the 
Club grow !

Finally, a big THANK YOU to our hosts Marc Bennett and Ron Susman. Drivemaster Marine Service is an excellent 
venue for our Club get together and we highly recommend that you support them when you need Quicksilver 
parts, marine repairs, service or rebuilds.

A hardy band of MLAOC Members turned out on a cold winters day for the Hard Water Meet.

Owen Aho’s 1934 Sea 

King made by THOR.

Ron Susman of Drivermaster Marine 

with MLAOC President Ron Stevenson.


